
 
 
 
 
 

13 September 2019 

 

 

COMBINED CADET FORCE (CCF) 

 

A parents’ information evening will be held on Wednesday 18th September at 1800 in the 

Assembly Hall in Bangor Grammar School for parents of Year 10 pupils who wish to join the 

CCF.  Please complete the attached form and return on the evening.  Fees will not be payable 

until after half term. 

 

 

 

Maj Cath Watkins 

Contingent Commander 
Bangor Grammar School CCF 
 

 

Gransha Road, Bangor, County Down, BT19 7QU 

School office:+44 (0) 28 9147 3734 

School fax:   +44 (0) 28 9127 3245 

Email: mailto:cwatkins508@c2kni.net 

www.bangorgrammarschool.com 
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